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	IOI: SIGNING OF „MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING“ WITH AOMA

A mid-term Board Meeting of the IOI took place on 15 and 16 April 2013 in Vienna. Peter Kostelka, Secretary General of the IOI since 2009, welcomed 17 Ombudsman and their staff from around the world to this event.

[»] more information

	
	IOI: 11TH IOI WORLD CONFERENCE 2016 WILL BE HOSTED BY THAILAND

During their mid-term Board Meeting in Vienna in April 2013 the Board voted for Thailand to host the next IOI World Conference in 2016.

[»] more information

	
	USA/IOWA: OMBUDSMAN RELEASES 2012 ANNUAL REPORT

Iowa Ombudsman Ruth Cooperrider has issued the office’s Annual Report for 2012. The office, situated in the legislative branch, investigates complaints about state and local government agencies.  The office of 15 full-time employees opened 4,498 cases in 2012.

[»] more information

	
	IOI: VISIT OF A DELEGATION OF THE PETITIONS COMMITTEE OF THE GERMAN BUNDESTAG IN VIENNA

On 8 April 2013 a Delegation of the Petitions Committee of the German Bundestag visited the IOI Secretary General Peter Kostelka. The main topics were the latest developments at the Petitions Committee, the Austrian Ombudsman Board and the IOI (International Ombudsman Institute).

[»] more information


